From: To: Subject: Ronald Walters jim@urbangreen.net Re: ULRC and Lucinda

Date:

Thursday, April 3, 2014 10:36:53 PM

That was not a gesture. Sometime back when I emailed you re Lucinda design you suggested that it be a requirement that the engineers bring you in. I made that clear to Bill and Jeff. But Jeff has a history of making the design his own... So I made a big deal of this a few days ago, Doug agrees. Left to their own it will not be done as envisioned. So, you need to insert yourself into the project. I doubt one I hour meeting will do it.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 3, 2014, at 3:59 PM, "jim@urbangreen.net" <jim@urbangreen.net> wrote:

Ron-

Came across this in my files as I was researching something and thought it might be of interest. Received a call today from Knight Engineering of Chicago today who is doing the Lucinda extension concept. Apparently Jeff gave them my name and suggested that they include us on the team to help guide and integrate the urban design elements. That was a nice gesture.

We are going to try and slot in an hour or so for them when in town if that's okay.

Jim Heid | FASLA Founder URBANGREEN®

T:415-218-6709
E: jim@urbangreen.net
Blog: www.chasingbetter.com
Web: www.urbangreen.net

<ULRC UrbanLand May 05.pdf>